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Dear Residents, 
 
Security responded to three incidents over the past week, with the most notable being the police 
search of The Pines Golf Course for a male suspect involved in a stabbing incident at the Hope 
Island Shopping Centre. During the search, the police placed The Golf Club into lockdown and 
residents were promptly alerted through an SMS broadcast. 

A substantial number of police units entered the residential area to contain the suspect, who 
was tracked by a police dog unit and helicopter. Security personnel assisted with area patrols 
near The Pines course. Updates indicated that the suspect was moving away from the residential 
area and just over an hour later, he was apprehended by police outside of Sanctuary Cove at a 
property nearby on Santa Monica Boulevard. 

We understand there was significant disruption to traffic, particularly for vehicles attempting to 
exit Sanctuary Cove that afternoon. We sincerely thank drivers and residents for their patience 
until the search had concluded. 

In addition to the police search incident, Security provided first aid assistance for two medical 
incidents involving residents, both of which required further hospital treatment. 

Regards, 

Mike Telea 

Sanctuary Cove Security 

 


